
                                                            
 

                               
 

Border Crossing Guidelines for Rally Larvik on August 31, 2024 

Welcome to Rally Larvik 2024! To ensure smooth border crossing, please follow 
these guidelines: 

Registration Information: Please provide the following details for the vehicles your 
team will be taking across the border (e.g., service cars, recce cars, rally cars): 

• Type (e.g., Ford Fiesta) 
• Chassis number 
• Registration number/vehicle licence nr 
• Date and approximate time of entry and exit 
• Which border crossing point your vehicles will use (city name or name of place) E.g. 

Kristiansand or Ørje 

Info/Car Rally 
car 

Service 
car 

Recce 
car 

Auxcillary  
car1 

Auxcillary 
car2 

Type      
Chassisnr      
Reg nr/Vehicle license nr      
Date Time Inpass      
Dato Time Outpass      
Boardercrossing place      

 

Send your information to e-mail:  drivercontact@nmklarvik.no 

What to do at the border crossing: Drive to the “Red Zone” and contact the customs 
authorities. Show them documentation confirming your entry for Rally Larvik 2024 
and proof of ownership for the vehicles (vehicle registration certificate/license). 

The Norwegian Motorsport Federation (ASN) will coordinate with Norwegian 
customs to ensure your smooth passage. 

NB Important: Send your information to us before 18th of August. (Same date as 
registration with reduced starting fee expires). This will ensure required time to 
process your information to the customs authorities and prepare for your crossing. 

This is not a mandatory service – you can choose not to give us your information and 
arrange for your own individual crossing procedure, if you prefer. 

If you have any further questions or need assistance, feel free to contact us via email 
at drivercontact@nmklarvik.no. 

Best regards, NMK Larvik – Organizer of Rally Larvik 2024 


